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DOCKET NO. 70-1113

!

General Electric
iTTN: Mr. Arthur L. Kaplan

Manager, Licensing &
Compliance Audits

! Castle Hayne Road
P.O. Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm our phone conversation on May 29, that a $150
administ.ative amendment fee is due for your April 11, 1979 letter

'

request for amendment of License SNM-1097. As of this date, we
j

"

have not received the $150 fee. Please recall that we returned
,

in error, your check for $3,500 with a notice that a refund of
$3,350 would be made by our Controller's Office.

Payment should be made to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission'

and mailed to my attention.

Sincerely,
<

/; wpm -n
,

Doug Weiss
Licens Fee Management Branch
Silve Spring Office

0#fice of Administration
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